
 

 
 

 
UPDATE REPORT 

 
 

FOR DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
MEETING OF 24 MAY 2022 

 
 
B1 – 2022/0067 - Units 1-3 Rising Bridge 
 
Further to the publication of the Committee report and at the request of the Chair, the 
Council’s Planning Enforcement Team have confirmed that they are not aware of 
any previous complaints regarding the operation of the existing gym facility on site. 
 
The above is provided for the Members’ information only, and no changes are 
proposed to the recommendation contained in the Committee report. 
 
 
 
Mike Atherton 
Head of Planning and Building Control 
DATE:  20/05/2022 

 


